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From: RIT Message Center <msgctr@rit.edu>
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2020 4:13 PM
To: RIT Message Center
Subject: Annual Drug Free Workplace Statement

Dear Colleagues: 

RIT is committed to providing a safe and healthy 
environment free from drug and alcohol abuse, in 
compliance with the Federal Drug Free Workplace Act 
of 1988 and Drug-Free Schools and Communities Act 
Amendments of 1989.  This email serves to notify 
faculty and staff of the annual statement required by 
the aforementioned Acts.  If you are a supervisor with 
employees who have limited access to email, please 
distribute this information accordingly. 

The required materials may be accessed here: Drug 
Free Workplace, and the information includes: 
• RIT’s Annual Drug Free Workplace Statement
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• Appendix A – Federal Penalties
• Appendix B – New York State Penalties
• C15.2 Faculty/Staff Alcohol and Drug Policy
• Biennial Review of Rochester Institute of
Technology’s Alcohol and Other Drug Programs and
Policies 2017 –  2019
• Copy of this email

Please review the materials linked above and feel free 
to engage any of the noted resources for assistance 
as needed, including our EAP partner, Guidance 
Resources: 

Phone:   1-844-572-9730 (Call) 
1-800-697-0353 (TDD)

Online:   www.guidanceresources.com 
Web ID:  RITEAP 

More information on EAP is available on RIT’s HR 
website. 

Regards, 

JoAnn Howard  
Director, HR Strategic Partnerships  
Human Resources  
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Rochester Institute of Technology  
1 Lomb Memorial Drive  
Rochester, NY 14623  
W: 585-475-6628 
jfhpsn@rit.edu 

rit.edu 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: 
The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the 

addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information and may be legally 

protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or the 

agent, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the 

sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments. If you are not the 

intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage 

of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. 

This RIT message was sent by the myRIT Message Center to the members subscribed to the category General 
Announcements - Human Resources and Payroll. If you would like to opt-out of a category of communications 
then please visit your myRIT Message Center at http://messagecenter.rit.edu/messageBoard/#!/prefs to indicate 
your preferences. 

RIT Privacy Policy: http://www.rit.edu/academicaffairs/policiesmanual/c070 

Please do not respond to this email. Replies to this email will not be read or responded to. Please use the contact 
information provided in the email. 




